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lanuary 8, 2024

Mr. Greg Wood and Crossville City Council:

This letter is on behalf of Christian Academy of the Cumberlands (CAC) and in reference to the property
on the corner of Braun St and Iris Lane. For the past 15 years, both the previous owners (Eye Centers of
TN} and the current owners (City of Crossville) have been incredibly gracious allowing us to use this
portion of the property for our parking lot. While we are certainly grateful for its use, we would like to
pursue the purchase of this property. There are no guarantees that a future owner would be as
accommodating to our school as the City of Crossville and the Eye Centers have been. This piece of
property is critical and necessary for the continued operation of our school.

We are aware that there are some steps that need to be taken to make this a reality. You may call me at
the number below with any questions, comments, or we will follow up soon to discuss. Thank you for
your consideration and for allowing us the continued use of your property.

Sincerely,

A

Jon Kraus

President

Christian Academy of the Cumberlands
931-267-9054



